
STATE HOUSE,

ZOMBA,

MALAWI.

Central Africa.
21st May, 1985.

Dr. Donald A. Brody,
7530 South Maxwelton Road,
Whidbey Island,
Clinton,
Washington 98236,
STATE OF WASHINGTON,
United States of America.

Dear Dr. Brody,

Thank you very much for your letter of the 18th
of March, 1985. I was very glad to hear from you.

So you are moving to the State of Washington:
That is alright. Moving from Los Angeles to the State
of Washington does not change your status as Consul for
Malawi. As long as you wish or want, you will be a
Consul for Malawi wherever you are. You recommend your
friend as Malawi's Consul in California, the recommendation
is accepted.

When you and your friends are here in October, I
will be glad to see you all.

With kind regards to you and your wife.

Sincerely yours,

H. KAMU ZU BANDA
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